
3 September 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
At St Dallan’s we are constantly looking for ways to share our learning.  As you know online 
communication and e-learning is already, and will continue to be an extremely important part 
of our future due to COVID-19. 
 
We will be using this platform to inform our planning not only as part of your child’s homework 
but also to help in the event that your child has to engage in home learning due to self-
isolation.  
 
With this in mind we are using two forms of e-learning at home.   Primary 4 to Primary 7 will 
be using Google Classroom and each child will need to know their log in details.  We are in 
the process of providing the children with these and there is a help sheet provided in the 
Newsfeed below.  
 
 We will also be using the Seesaw app within the P1, P2 and P3 classrooms to create a 
snap-shot of the children’s learning and also hope it will help us work together to provide the 
children with meaningful learning experiences at home. 
 
Your child’s teacher will use Seesaw to share learning activities and resources, capture your 
child’s learning and communicate about progress and needs. We will periodically send home 
photographs of activities/work being completed in class and initially we will also set one 
homework task each week which must be completed and returned through the Seesaw app.  
 
Help your child log into the Seesaw CLASS app at home: 

 
For tablets or phones, download the Seesaw Class App 
For laptop or desktop computers, go to app.seesaw.me 

 
Your child logs in by clicking I’m a Student 

 
We will provide a unique Home Learning Code for your child to log in at home:           
Enter the text code or scan the QR code (see example to the right)  

 
 Your code will be provided to you in the near future 
 
 

This unique Home Learning Code will be used to access Seesaw. When signing in with their 

Home Learning Code, children can post to their journal, respond to activities, and view class 

announcements. Children do not see the work of any other child in the class.  

Keep codes safe and never share codes on social media.  
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For help getting your child logged in, watch this video (YouTube: What is Seesaw? 
Introduction for Students). 
 
Please note at this point we politely request that your first point of contact/communication 
with your child’s teacher is via the school office. 
 
If you are having any issues including either Google Classroom or Seesaw please contact 
the office and leave your details and the teacher will be in contact. 
 
Thank you for your support and understanding. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs U Farrell 

Principal 

https://youtu.be/k1_mBy1EI0M

